
From: Timothy Mensel <tim.mensel@lacolombe.net>

To: Boston’s Best Bartending <bostonsbestbar@aol.com>

Sent: Wed, Apr 17, 2019 9:29 am

Subject: Re: Customer service follow up from April 12

Hi Dianna, 

Thank you for reaching out. We could not have asked for a smoother service and truly 

appreciate your time and help with our event. Tom was fantastic – guests loved him 

and he was extremely professional and hardworking. I will absolutely reach out again 

anytime we are hosting another event. It was a pleasure working with you and Tom 

and I would absolutely recommend your service to other businesses. 

Best,

Tim


